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Artist impression of the Grimseys Road subway 
upgrade.          

1 July 2020Christchurch Northern Corridor
GRIMSEYS ROAD SUBWAY CLOSED FOR ONE NIGHT 

From this coming Sunday night 12 July 10pm till early Monday 
morning 4am, we are closing the Grimseys Road subway for all 
users: pedestrians and cyclists. We will be asphalting the floor of 
the subway over night.
Traffic impact 
Due to the nature of the work there will be absolutely no access 
through the Grimseys Road subway during Sunday night 12 July 
from 10pm till the following morning 4am. 
If you can, please avoid the area or divert to other streets to 
continue your travels. 
The Hills Road and Winters Road subways are open as normal 
during the night work.
Thank you
Thank you for your cooperation and patience.    




